
                                    

 

 

Our Annual Rally Day and Blessing of the Backpacks will be held 

during our worship on September 12 (10:45 a.m.). Anyone 

attending preschool through college, is invited to bring their 

backpack to worship to be blessed.  

We will invite all to come forward – INCLUDING TEACHERS and 

OTHER SCHOOL STAFF – for a blessing. This is a great time to 

encourage and support those who are part of the 

educational/learning programs of the area. 

 


